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PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE SPECIAL MEETING  
July 29, 2020 

Government Center Room 204 
 

Members Present: Jenny Van Sickle, Ruth Ludwig, Esther Dalbec (via phone)  
 
Also Present: Todd Janigo, Erin Abramson (ESD – via phone), Jodi Saylor 
 
Councilor Van Sickle called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 

1. Public Works Director Janigo and ESD Collections System Manager 
Abramson:  Recommendation to purchase a 2021 Freightliner 114SD conventional 
chassis/Vactor 2100i combination machine from MacQueen Equipment for a net cost of 
$396,011.00. 
 
Director Janigo explained that a special meeting was called as there is a September 1st 
deadline to place the order or delivery will go out to 2022 and the price will increase by 
15 – 20%. This Vactor machine is what is used to clean the sewer system. It can also be 
used to hydro excavate. The City currently has two of these machines; and this would 
replace the older of those two machines. Abramson, from the Environmental Services 
Division, discussed how the machines are used nearly all year. This new machine will 
improve efficiency as it has a longer boom which will allow operators to get in to tighter 
spaces. It also has a hydro excavating unit specific to this model versus the third party 
unit currently being used.  

 
MOTION by Dalbec, seconded by Ludwig and carried to approve the purchase of a 
2021 Freightliner 114SD conventional chassis/Vactor 2100i combination machine 
from MacQueen Equipment. 
 
Van Sickle announced the meeting adjourned at 5:14 p.m. 
 
The next Public Works Committee meeting will be held August 19, 2020 at 5 p.m. in 
Room 204 of the Government Center. 
 
Minutes submitted to the Council Meeting of August 4, 2020. 
 


